
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 10, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Tammi S. Long, Esquire 

Cobblestone West 

4355 Cascade Road, SW 

Apartment H7 

Atlanta, Georgia 30331 

 

Dear Tammi: 

 

I appreciate very much your very fine work with the staff of the Assassination 

Records Review Board.  You did superb work and for that, the Board is grateful to 

you. 

 

Our very best wishes to you for your clerkship and in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 


